
Wanted:
Your 

Shoes
St. Nicholas wants you

to bring a pair of your shoes 
to The Charles A. Weyerhaeuser 
Memorial Museum.

Why does St. Nick want 
your shoes? So they can 

be displayed at the museum for 
St. Nicholas Day on December 
6, 2014, and throughout 
December for the Candlelight 
Hike on December 31.

Drop your shoes off at The 
Weyerhaeuser Museum 

anytime during the month of 
November. Museum staff will 
collect the story of why your 
shoes are special to you, with 
the shoes and story to be on 
exhibit through the holiday 
season.

Museum hours are Tuesday 
through Saturday, 10 - 5, 
but closed on Thanksgiving, 
Christmas Day, and New Year’s 
Day.

The Weyerhaeuser Museum is 
located at 2151 South Lindbergh 
Drive, Little Falls, MN.

Phone: 320-632-4007

Celebrate St. Nicholas Day
Saturday, December 6, 2014

Noon to 4 p.m.
at The Charles A. Weyerhaeuser Memorial Museum

2151 South Lindbergh Drive, Little Falls, MN

Storytime ~ Shoe exhibit ~ 
Refreshments ~ Holiday cheer

Free & open to the public.
Bring the kids & grandkids!


